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There is not adequate infrastructure to support implementing or enforcing the 

Advanced Clean Truck regulations. The technology of the electric trucks does not 

meet the demands that would be needed for this act. I am in the Insurance and 

Trucking industries and know this first hand. The trucks simply do not have the range, 

or payload capacity to fit what would be needed for the typical trucking company. The 

trucks are also so expensive, not only to buy, but to insure, that it is out of the budget 

of average smaller companies and would force many of them out of business. I am in 

support of delaying the Act until the industry has the infrastructure and technology to 

transition to electric vehicles.  


